

10th December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Lots of activities have taken place this week as most classes have been on their Christmas activity and have had their Parent Coffee Morning. I would like to thank the staff for all their hard work in ensuring these events have gone ahead at a time when we continue to deal with the challenge of a number of staff being unwell. I would also like to recognise how well the pupils have done when staff or arrangements have had to be changed. Next week is the last week of school before Christmas and we will be having Christmas dinner and Christmas Jumper day on Thursday.

You will have heard in the news that there is a concern about the new variant of Covid19 and we are being told that diarrhoea and vomiting can sometimes be a feature of Covid19 in children. We will continue to work in bubble groups with pupils, minimising wider contact indoors. You will be receiving a letter about testing after Christmas – testing remains an important part of how we can manage this virus in school. If you are able to regularly test your child at home this will help very much. I would also like to ask you to make sure that you do not send your child into school if they have symptoms of Covid or are unwell.

Have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards,

Ruth Zimmerman Head Teacher

